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Press Release

Subject: Applying for Pakistani Identity Cards Online

Consulate General of Pakistan, Los Angeles is pleased to announce that the
esteemed members of Pakistani-American Community can now apply for their Pakistani identity
cards online. Please go the following links to apply for the relevant identity cards:

For New Overseas Card:
http://id.nadra.gov.pk/new-nicop

For Renewing Identity Cards
http://id.nadra.gov.pk/renew-id

For Modification/Correction in Identity Cards
http://id.nadra.gov.pk/modify-id

For any suggestions/feedback, please feel free to write to us (dcg@pakconsulatela.org)
or visit our website: www.pakconsulatela.org
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